
 
September 27, 2019 

City of Ottawa Landlord Licensing Update 

As of September 27, here is the status in respect to the City’s consideration of landlord 

licensing/rental regulation.  

Within days, the consultants’ final recommendations should be released. 

The following are key dates that will follow the release of the consultants’ final report: 

October 4 to 18 The online survey for the third and final round of 

consultations for the Rental Accommodations Study will be 

available. 

October 22 and 23 The City staff consultations will take place from 6:00-8:00pm. 

The October 22 consultation will take place at Ben Franklin 

Place, and the October 23 consultation will take place at 

Nepean Sportsplex. 

November 4 The City staff’s recommendations will be issued in the staff 

report. 

After the staff report is issued, EOLO will make its position 

known to the City, and will post an update here. 

November 15  The Community and Protective Services Committee will 

consider the staff recommendations.  

The special meeting will take place at 9:30am at City Hall (in 

either the Champlain Room or the Council Chambers) 

November 27 City Council will decide the issue in principle.  

November 27  

to March The City staff will work up whatever bylaws changes are 

necessary to implement either enhanced by-law 

enforcement or landlord licensing.  

 


